EXHIBIT D
BOARD’S “FOR” ARGUMENT

The Superior Unified School District #15 has proudly served its students by providing a sustainable
curriculum as well as supportive academic and extra-curricular programs. The community has also been
very supportive in its continued approval of the override. This has allowed the District to continue to
maintain its academic and extracurricular programs despite a declining student population and a decline in
federal funding. In addition, the override funding will allow the District to continue providing a full-day
kindergarten program as well as a tuition free preschool program. The District has taken significant
measures to maintain a balanced budget through challenging economic times. Classroom instruction has
been and will continue to be the District's priority. Without this continuation of the override, it is likely that
cuts in programs and staff will be necessary. We owe our students an excellent education.

A Yes vote for the continuation of budget override will allow the District to maintain current programs and
optimal class sizes.

This does not represent a "new" tax to the District taxpayers.
Thank you for your continued support.

Superior Unified School District Governing Board Members
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